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Hello Muzzleloaders, 

The June shoot was a little smaller in numbers than usual for various reasons.  Hopefully 

next meet on 

 July 13, 2024 will have more members in attendance.  It is always a good time regardless 

of how many attends.   

Food was provided by Paul Rings at the May shoot.  Thanks to Paul for feeding us.  It was 

GREAT!  Without volunteers like Paul, we would not have a successful meal after each shoot! If 

anyone would like to step up to the plate and furnish food for the July shoot or any future shoots, 

contact Gary George at ().   

The July shoot will be a normal shoot. We are hoping for a great turnout with lots of fun 

and friendly competition! We had a few more female shooters in June, welcome ladies. Please 

remember to bring your friends and/or relatives and neighbors to join in the activities.  

Just a friendly reminder that dues are due, so please turn those in at the next shoot. Yearly 

dues are $30. 

 Please remember to follow our Facebook page and share our posts to help get the word out 

about the club! You can find our Facebook page at: 

https://www.facebook.com/BMMGC 

 
Thank you members and guests for such a successful season so far! Let’s keep it up! 
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